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A message from Edgewood Primary School’s 

Governing Body 

As a governing body we know how hard the pupils and staff at Edgewood are 

working now and have done through this pandemic. 

If you would like to send our staff and children words of encouragement and/or 

thanks during this difficult time then please send them via email to 

vmccormick@edgewood.notts.sch.uk.  The school governors will then collate all 

these and present them to the staff and school. 

Thank you for everyone who contributes. I am sure your positive message will really 

boost staff and pupil morale at the end of a very difficult year for everyone. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Vicki McCormick (Chair of Governors) 

Paul James (Vice Chair) Chris Blount Femi Odubore Lisa Waplington 

 Louisa Clark Darren Morgan  

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood
mailto:vmccormick@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

